
 U-C-C See What’s Up 
Edgerton Congregational United Church of Christ 

June – 2017 
******************************************************************* 

 

 

June 4  9:30 AM Summer Worship  
 
June 11     9:30 AM Summer Worship  
  Christian Country Witness Grp. 
 
June 18            9:30 AM Summer Worship 
 
June 25            9:30 AM Summer Worship 
  Rev Bill Weiss, guest pastor  

                                  
Rev. Lora is on vacation June 23-29 

 

Reminders: 
 

For June: 
Greeter/Ushers – Norland Family 

           Deacon Providing Elements –  
    Erin Smerchek 

 
Monday, June 12 – Boards & Council  
   meetings 

 
Attendance Reports 

 
April 30 – 40 
May 7 – 39 
May 14 – 49 
May 21 – 51 
 

                                 
 

 
 
We look forward to hear the message of the 
Lord from the Christian Country Witness 
Group on June 11,  2017 during our 9:30 a.m. 
Service of Worship.  Please join us for their 
inspiring musical message. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
On June 25, we look forward  to once again 
hearing the word of the Lord from Pastor Bill 
Weiss.   Rev Lora will be on vacation from 
June 23-29. 
 

Baccalaureate Sunday 
June 18, 2017, 9:30 a.m. 

 
Please join us to congratulate our graduates 
for 2017, Sophie Granger from Edgerton High 
School and Renee Rosenbaum from Upper 
Iowa University.  They will be telling us about 
their future plans now that their formal 
education is completed.  We will have a small 
reception following the service. 
 

 



      
                                   
 3rd     Kate Wissing 
 9th     Kent VanBuren 
 11th   Tim Wiersma 
 13th   Carolyn Allen 
 15th   Gary Behring 
 17th   Sloane Wiersma 
 21st   Daryl Rosenbaum 
 23rd   Daniel Rosenburg 
 26th   Blou Shumaker 
 29th   Becky Riley 
 29th   Julie Norland 
 
Please take a moment to wish these people 

the best on their birthdays. 

 

 

 June 3 - Gordon and Joyce Morris 

 June 13 - Gordon and Ruth Webb 

 June 14 - Vernon and Tracy Tronnes 

 June 15 - Austin and Connie Tronnes 

 June 16 - Dave and Kathy McKaig 

      

                                       
 

On Sunday, July 9, immediately following 
church, a coffee hour will be held in honor of 
Grayce P. Brenhaug AND to thank the Porter 
family for their generous donation to our 
church.  If you are in town that weekend, 
please make every effort to attend church 
and thank the Porters.                           

Community Service Organization 

 
     Cornerstone of HOPE is a non-profit 
organization operating in Rock and Jefferson 
Counties.   They provide produce for 
pantries, home repair assistance for the 
elderly, and new home construction for lower 
income individuals/families.   
     They operate several community gardens 
with the help of many volunteers; produce 
then going to community food pantries.   If 
you want to help but do it at your home, they 
will provide the seed, 4x4 raised garden bed 
with dirt.  They ask that any produce you can 
not eat you donate to the local pantry.  
     They are starting another home in 
Janesville and are looking for sponsors for 
flooring, trim, cabinets etc.  They are also 
looking for anyone with some building 
experience to help with construction.  Visit 
their website at www.cshowi.com\volunteer\ 
for more information & support applications 
or call their office. 

 
 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED ! 
 

 
 
We are again going to have a Bake Sale and 
Food Cart during Edgerton Tobacco Hertiage 
Days, June 14-16.  Many willing volunteers 
are need to make this happen.  Please look 
for sign-up sheets in the back of the 
Sanctuary.   
 
This is a money making event for the church,  
please consider making time to volunteer to 
help the church.  If you have questions, ask 
Mary Lou Behring for further information. 

June 

Birthdays 

 

320 E. Milwaukee St, Suite 110 
PO box 8164 
Janesville, WI 53547-8164 
Phone:  (608) 754-1228 
E-mail:  info@csohwi.com 

 
 

Happy 

Anniversary! 

NEWS from our

 

 

 

Edgerton 
Tobacco Heritage Days 

July 14 – 16, 2017 

http://www.cshowi.com/volunteer/
https://www.facebook.com/860014717343810/photos/971789826166298/
mailto:info@csohwi.com


 
 
Yellow Brick Road game night on  
        June 21st from 6p - 8p  
 
Whether you're looking for card games, 
board games, or video games on the big 
screen...we'll have it all!  This is a LGBTQA+ 
Social Event for us to get to know one 
another in a safe space and to create a sense 
of community.  Light refreshments will be 
provided.  400 E. Grand Ave., Beloit, WI (4th 
Floor Conference Room.)  Individuals under 
the age of 15 are welcome when 
accompanied by an adult guardian. 
 
 ---------------------------------------------------------------  
 
 
  As the Sunday school year concludes, the 
kids and teachers would like to thank you for 
helping support them throughout 
the year.   
     When we started the year, we decided that 
the theme would be 'Hands' and we would 
focus on how to make the entire world a 
better place by using our own two 
hands.                   
     One of the projects that helped maintain 
that focus was Heifer International.  The kids’ 
goal was to buy an animal for each region.   
 
Below is what they have purchased so far 
this year: 
Fish: Asia 
Rabbits: Caribbean 
Chicks: South Asia 
Cow: Central Africa 
Goat: East Africa 
Llama: South America 
Pig: West Africa 
 
     If you would like to help the children 
continue to buy animals, their piggy bank is 
located on the back table.   
 
Once again, thank you your support 
 

 
 
 

UCC Annual Meeting 
Friday, Saturday & Sunday 

June 9 -10, 2017 
 

SHIFT: Our Unfolding Story 
And what does the Lord require of you but to do 

justice, and to love kindness, and to walk 
humbly with your God?   Micah: 6:8 

 
This year's Annual Meeting continues to explore 
how we are SHIFTING from maintenance to 
mission. Our Unfolding Story focuses on 
collecting and sharing inspiring stories of faithful 
witness and ministry in the Wisconsin 
Conference, as together we envision the Church 
of the 21st Century.   
  
We will learn about new opportunities and new 
resources for growth and change.  Annual 
Meeting also provides many opportunities to 
connect with friends old and new, worship 
together and enjoy the beautiful surroundings at 
Green Lake Conference Center.  
  
Special Guests 
 
The Rev. Dr. John C. Dorhauer, President and 
General Minister of the United Church of Christ 
will share the UCC vision and the ongoing racial 
justice initiatives.   

The Rev. Everett Mitchell, Senior Pastor of 
Christ the Solid Rock Baptist Church in Madison 
and Dane County Circuit Court Judge, will 
present "A Theology of Race: Empowering 
churches to use the radical inclusiveness of 
Jesus' ministry to dismantle spiritual and social 
racial segregation." 
  
Creating inspiring worship experiences this 
year will be Gary Rand, Director of Worship 
Activities and Adjunct Professor in Worship at 
McCormick Theological Seminary, along with 
The Many, an indie folk/gospel, liturgically-
grounded, new kind of worship band, and pianist 
Rob Clearfield.  
 
More highlights: 

 Workshops and the Share Fair will 
stimulate ideas and unveil resources for 
growth and change. 

 Vote on resolution to become an 
Immigrant Welcoming Conference 



 
 
 

 
June  2017 

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

NOTES: 
 

1 
 

2 3 
 

4 

Worship Service-
9:30am 
Script cards can be 
ordered 

5 
 

6 
 

7 
 

8 
 

9 
UCC Annual Mtg. 

10 
UCC Annual Mtg. 

11 

Worship Service-
9:30am 
Christian Country 
Witness Group 
UCC Annual Mtg 

12  
6:30 pm –Trustees 
6:30 pm-Diaconate 
7:00 pm-Council  

 
 

13 
 

14 

 

15 16 

 
17 
 

18  
Worship Service-
9:30am 
Baccalaurerate 
Sunday for Grads. 

 
 

19 
Guitar League  
7-9 p.m. 

20 
 

21 
Yellow Brick Road 
game night  6p-8p 
at 400 E. Grand 
Ave., Beloit 

22  
 

23* 
Rev Lora on Vac. 
Thru June 29 

24* 
 

25 * 
Worship Service-
9:30am 
Pastor Bill Weiss 

26* 27* 
 

28* 29* 30  

 

 


